MOOR POOL RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 11TH MAY 2004 MOOR POOL HALL

PRESENT: M. Harrold (Chairman) T Beavis M Frost Mrs Frost S Preece and J Holder And 20 other members.

APOLOGIES: None received

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS AGM.. Martin Harrold read through previous meeting.

There was little to report. The broken Bench at Moor Pool
Had been repaired. Thank you by all present. Mrs Scott had
Had still heard nothing from Birmingham City Council
Concerning white lines being painted outside her drive.

Minutes proposed and Seconded

CHAIRMANS REPORT. Household rubbish was still continuing to cause Problems especially wild life rummaging through it., and Council crews who were supposed to collect have not done So in certain areas. Chairman would write to Councillor Mike Whitby concerning this problem.

Jackie Holder gave a report on Neighbourhood Watch And requested more volunteers and gave a brief outline As to what the job entailed and asked that any volunteers Either get in touch with herself or Sheila Preece who Is Secretary of the Harborne and West Edgbaston N.W.

The Committee organised Christmas Cards for Sale with The Estate Logo printed on them. A profit of £140 to go The Children's Hospital

The "Duck" had two editions printed this year.

Martin Harold had had comments concerning the decline Of the Estate.

The Post Office closure, as yetwe do not know what is Going to happen.

The Chairman thanked the Committee for their years work.

TREASURERS REPORT. There was no change in funds, no outgoings and No incomings.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS. Chair - Jackie Holder Proposed Mrs. Frost and seconded By Mrs. Sue Brown. Secretary Carol Ashling proposed Mike Frost Seconded by Tim Beavis. Carol McFadyean, Gill Morgan, Jan Scott Also joined the Committee. The Meeting was turned over To the new Committee and the Chair conducted any other Business.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS. Jackie Holder opened views to the residents present

There was a request of positive action on behalf of the Residents. Any resident who felt they had any problems could write to her If they needed any help and the Committee would do all in their Power to assist. The Chair was hopeful that residents who had Problems with windows, will contact GRML.

2008 Will be Moor Pool's Centenary and the Committee would Get together and sort out Funding etc in order that we can have One big Party.

Conservation will be uppermost on the Committees agenda For the next year. The bridges at the Ravenhurst site need Replacing and other sites need to be looked into.

Mrs. Bruce brought up the ongoing problem of dog fouling. Parking problems due to the Mother & Toddler group on Fridays. There has always been a problem with parking and Garaging.

The Chair reported problems concerning the young persons Who either live or frequently visit the estate. The police have Been informed. If residents do have any problems then they Must be report them to Sgt Karen Greasly at Rose Road Police.

Mike Frost asked for any information on the past history of The Estate anecdotes stories photographs to be sent to him.

...

MEETING CLOSED at 9.15pm.